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November 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reminder: PE Kit for Colder Weather 

 

As the weather becomes colder, I would like to remind you of the rules regarding PE kit during this 

time of year. 

 

During PE lessons, students may wear: 

 

- St Anne’s top 

- St Anne’s fleece 

- St Anne’s waterproof jacket 

- A base layer (thermal tops are recommended) 

 

For bottoms, students may wear: 

 

- St Anne’s shorts 

- St Anne’s skort 

- St Anne’s tracksuit bottoms 

- St Anne’s leggings 

- Plain, non-branded navy shorts 

- Plain, non-branded navy tracksuit bottoms 

- A base layer (e.g., thermal leggings) underneath their PE bottoms 

 

Additional items: 

Hats and gloves are allowed. 

 

Scarves and coats are not permitted during PE lessons. 

 

At this time of the year, we also recommend that students bring a spare pair of trainers and socks 

that they don’t mind getting muddy or wet. 

 

Currently, PE lessons are conducted in temperatures ranging from 7–12 degrees. Should 

temperatures drop further, we assess the situation daily and will make any necessary adjustments to 

lessons and the curriculum. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at  

troianoh@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Troiano 

PE Subject Lead 
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